
 

 

26 April 2017 

 

Dear David 

Response to the Procedure Committee of the House of Commons' inquiry into 

delegated powers in the 'Great Repeal Bill' 

You may be aware that the Procedure Committee of the House of Commons has recently 

been undertaking an inquiry into delegated powers in the 'Great Repeal Bill'. At our 

meeting on 3 April we agreed to respond to the inquiry. 

Please find enclosed our response for your information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies  

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

David Rees AM 

Chair, External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 


